

St Hugh of Lincoln RC Primary School

Glastonbury Road | Stretford | Manchester | M32 9PD t. 0161 912 2906 | f. 0161 749 7461 | text. 07860 005 074 e. sthughoflincoln.admin@trafford.gov.uk w. www.st-hughlincoln.trafford.sch.uk

Friday 4th March

Head Teacher: Mr M. Mountcastle

Dear Parents/Carers

World Book Day

Wow, it has been said this was the most successful year so far. The creations and imagination of the children were fantastic and to see children choosing characters from lesser known books was inspiring. We do this to celebrate reading and it so important that message stays true.

To continue with enriching our writing experiences we are hosting a 'resident poet' for two days this term. To assist with the event we are asking for a donation of £1 per child next Friday in return for which the children can wear non uniform. I am sure when he is here the children will enjoy an imaginative two days.

Mother's Day

Thank you so much to our 'Friends' who have volunteered their time all week to assist the children with some gifts for Sunday. I do not want to spoil the surprise but they are amazing.

Reminders

This weekend we have two events. There is cross country at St Antony's on Saturday at 9.30am and on Sunday at 9.20am it is the final children's meeting for the children in Year 3 who are preparing for Reconciliation. The Reconciliation service takes place on Saturday 12th March at 10.30am. We are also selling tickets in the office for St Antony's Irish Night on 11th March; they are £4 for adults and £2.50 for concessions. In addition over the next two weeks we will be raffling a huge Easter egg that has been donated by Murray's Quality Fine Foods in Urmston.

Thank you as always for your support in all we do.

Yours sincerely

M Mountcastle





